September 3, 1968

Mr. Paul Gillette R. R. 1 - Box 381 Kula, Maui, Hawaii

Dear Mr. Gillette:

The Land Use Commission at a meeting in Honolulu on August 30, 1968, reviewed the attached memorandum from Deputy Attorney General, George Pai. After considering the legal opinion, the Commission voted not to reconsider your petition to rezone three acres from Rural to Urban on TMK 2-3-19: 28 at Kula, Maui. Therefore, the previous action by the Commission on May 17, 1968, to deny your boundary amendment petition is valid.

Should you desire any further information or have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Very truly yours,

RAMON DURAN Executive Officer

Enclosure